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Board of Supervisors Reorganization Meeting
January 3, 1994

uU. DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS - Mr. Thomas Buzby -~ Mr. Buzby read
the Public Works Report dated November 28, 1993 through December
25, 1993, which is on file at the Township office.

v. POLICE CHIEF'S REPORT -~ Chief Geoxrge C. Egly - Chief Egly read
the Police Report for the month of December, 1993 which is on file
at the Township office.

W. ZONING QFFICER'S REPORT - Mr. Warren Nace - Mr., Nace read the
Zoning Report for the month of December, 1993 which is on file at
the Township office.

X, PUBLIC COMMENT - None.
Y. SUPERVISOR'S COMMENTS -
1. Chairman Bennett wished to express his appreciation to

fellow Supervisors, the Township Manager, the Director of Public
Works, and the Chief of Police, for their contributions towards
what he considers to have been a successful year in Hilltown
Township.

z. PRESS CONFERENCE - No members of the press in attenance at
this time.

AR. ADJOURNMENT - Upon motion by Supervisor Fox, seconded by
Supervisor Bennlngton, and carried unanimously, the January 3, 1994
Board of Supervisors Reorganization Meeting was adjourned at
8:10FM.

Respectfully submitted,
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Lynda Seimes

Township Secretary

(*These minutes were transcribed from tape recordings taken by Mr.
Bruce G. Horrocks, Township Manager).
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